
 

 

TCDXA MEETING MINUTES 

September 21, 2020 

Web Meeting 

CALL TO ORDER: 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 PM by president Bill Mitchell, AEØEE.  

ATTENDANCE: 

There were 28 members in attendance. 

TREASURER’S REPORT: 

The report for September is attached. This is the final report for fiscal year 2021 (Sep to Aug). 

ANNOUNCEMENTS:  

 Matt KØBBC reports the Public Services Committee considered whether to add distance 

rules to the DXCC award. The committee tasked the DX Advisory Committee to look into 

it and the DXAC decided not to give an opinion. The PSC has decided to take no action. 

 The ARRL has selected a new CEO, David Minster NA2AA. 

 The FCC has proposed a $50 fee for license issuance and renewal. 

 The latest issue of the Gray Line is now available. Thanks to the entire editorial staff. 

 The Dakota Division is getting a new Section Manager, Bill AEØEE. Our thanks to Skip 

Jackson KSØJ for his many years of service. 

OLD BUSINESS: 

None. 

NEW BUSINESS: 

None. 

PROGRAM: 

Bill AEØEE gave a presentation on his mini-expedition for the ARRL September VHF contest and 

SOTA activation. 

ADJOURNMENT: 



The meeting was adjourned at 8:00 PM. 

Pat Cain, KØPC 

TCDXA Secretary/Treasurer 



 


